
 

 

connect: 

stoverstogermany@gmail.com 

stoverstogermany.com 

 

8410 Piney Orchard Pkwy 

Odenton, MD 21113 

(267)371-3142 

 

sending church: 

Odenton Baptist Church 

8410 Piney Orchard Pkwy 

Odenton, MD 21113 

odentonbaptist.org 

(410)305-2380 

 

 
 

mission board: 
 

 
 

PO Box 2149 

Decatur, AL 35602 

baptistworldmission.org 

(256)353-2221 

 

prayer requests: 
 

* New meetings for 2020 

* Meetings in AZ 

* Churches to take us on support 

* Lena's green card application 

* Safety in travels 
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* Health 

 

January 2020 

 

There is time to feed the sheep  

and there is time to feed the goats.    

                         
These past two month stand true to this saying.   

We had only two meetings in November 2019, but they were 

wonderful. Another church voted to take us on support! Praise 

the Lord!   

We were blessed to minister at our home church. Jon had an 

opportunity to do visits with Pastor Lacombe and preach in 

chapel and church; we went to the nursing home, taught in 

children’s church, and greatly enjoy caroling with our church and 

Anchor Baptist Church. Since December seemed to be a season 

of sickness at Odenton Christian School, Lena got to substitute a 

number of times. She was blessed to hear from a child she let to 

the Lord last year in her class the excitement of being a child of 

God. She still KNOWS and lets everyone else know that she is 

saved! Please keep her in your prayers.   

We got to spend Thanksgiving and Christmas with Jon’s family. 

Lena got to meet some extended family. What a sweet time of 

fellowship and getting to know her new family better. On the 

way to Arizona, we spent New Year's Eve with Lena’s adoptive 

grandparents in South Carolina, met some family, and fed the 

goats. It was fun! While there, we got a phone call from one of 

the pastors Lena went to college with and got a meeting in 

January. Praise the Lord for filling up our calendar even on a 

short notice! 

God has been so good to us and gave us some needed rest and 

time with the family before we went on our first long trip for the 

month of January in Arizona. Looking forward to God’s great 

work in and through our lives. 

In prayer, 

  


